
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
 43D MILITARY POLICE DETACHMENT (CID) 

          BUILDING 2200 SUPPORT AVENUE 
             FORT HOOD TEXAS 76544-0740 
 
 
 

 
CIRF-BZH-CHA                                                                                    14 September 2021 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 
SUBJECT: United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association  
 
 
1. On 19-20 Aug 21, Fort Hood CID hosted the United States Deputy Sheriff’s 
Association in order to conduct Active Shooter/Incident Response training with the 43D 
MP Detachment (CID). This is the second consecutive year they’ve hosted and 
conducted this training.  

 
2. This training was greatly appreciated and it assists in our mission to protect and serve 
the Fort Hood community. The training team was extremely professional and 
knowledgeable. The detachment greatly enjoyed the experience. 

 
3. The POC for this memorandum is the undersigned or SA Brian D. Beadle Jr, 254-287-
2722 or brian.d.beadle.mil@army.mil  

 
 
 
 

CURTIS E. PUGH 
CPT, MP 
Commanding 
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